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The Chair of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and wishes to advise that the regular meeting of the Permanent Council announced in the Weekly Program of Meetings at headquarters for tomorrow May 18, 2005, will not take place.

The permanent representatives are also advised that the meeting of the Preparatory Committee will take place at the scheduled time, to be followed, immediately afterwards, by the meeting of the General Committee.
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